
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At a time when we are all spending more time at home and online, it is more 

important than ever to be aware of online safeguarding risks, including radicalisation 

and extremism.  

 

This webinar from Prevent Enfield will cover the fundamentals of online safety and 

social media, before covering some of the heightened risks of radicalisation through 

the coronavirus pandemic and in the wider online sphere.  

 

Join us for an informal webinar and a chance to discuss your worries and concerns 

and learn about what we can all do to protect our communities from online hate. 

 

To request the Teams link, please email prevent@enfield.gov.uk  

Parent Workshop – Online Safety and 

Radicalisation Risks  

Friday 26th February 5-6.30pm, Microsoft Teams  
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